
Item 5 

WESTMINSTER SCRUTINY COMMISSION 
 

Meeting on Monday 26 April 2010 
 
 
QUESTION & ANSWER SESSION WITH THE LEADER  
OF THE COUNCIL 
 
The Westminster Scrutiny Commission (WSC) is responsible for scrutinising 
the work of the Leader of the Council.   
 
At its meeting on 7 July 2009, the Commission agreed that in future, the 
Leader of the City Council would be asked to come before the WSC once per 
year to: 
 

1) respond to an annual report which would set out what Policy and 
Scrutiny Committees had looked at, how the work had been done and 
what the recommendations had been; and 

 
2) take part in a question and answer session with Members of the 

Commission on scrutiny activity and related issues. 
  
 
 

Andrew Palmer 
Senior Council, Cabinet & Committee Officer  

Legal & Administrative Services 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


